Severns, Molly

From: Severns, Molly

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 8:30 AM

To: ‘Hanson, Sydney (DAHP)'

Subject: RE: City of Spokane_AJ Development Myrtle Street Commercial Building

Project_Historic Property Inventory Requested (DAHP Project Tracking #
2020-04-02728)

Date: April 22,2020

Re: Agency Comments
AJ Development Myrtle Street Commercial Building Project
6219 N Myrtle St..; B2004669SEPA

To: Sydney Hanson, MA / Transportation Archaeologist

This letter is in reference to the agency comments received by the City of Spokane regarding the SEPA for AJ
Development Commercial Development at 6219 N Myrtle St.

As the lead agency for this SEPA process, the City of Spokane’s role is to review the application and relevant
comments and uphold the applicable laws in a consistent, predictable, and reliable manner.

Thank you for your comments regarding the SEPA for this project. We have reviewed all the letters and forwarded
them to the applicant, Paul Harrington of South Henry Studios. These comments will become part of the record

and will be taken into consideration before a final determination is made regarding this project’s environmental
significance.

Thank you for your time and input regarding this matter. If you have additional questions, you can contact me at
(509) 625-6992.

Best Regards,
m

T

%,

Molly Severns | Certified Plan Examiner | Development Services Center
509.625.6992 | fax 509.625.6822 | mseverns@spokanecity.org | my.spokanecity.org
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| will be working remotely until further notice and will respond to emails as quickly as possible. Thank you for your
patience!



From: Hanson, Sydney (DAHP) <Sydney.Hanson@dahp.wa.gov>

Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 10:35 AM

To: Severns, Molly <mseverns@spokanecity.org>

Cc: Borth, Holly (DAHP) <holly.borth@dahp.wa.gov>; Guy Moura (HSY) <Guy.Moura@colvilletribes.com>;
randya@spokanetribe.com; jwagner@cdatribe-nsn.gov

Subject: City of Spokane_AJ Development Myrtle Street Commercial Building Project_Historic Property Inventory
Requested (DAHP Project Tracking # 2020-04-02728)

[CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL - Verify Sender]

Hi Molly,

Attached is our letter regarding the project referenced in the subject line. Please contact me with any questions.

All the best,

Sydney Hanson, MA | Transportation Archaeologist
(preferred pronouns: she / her)

360.586.3082 (office) | 360.280.7563 (cell) | sydney.hanson@dahp.wa.gov

Department of Archaeology & Historic Preservation | www.dahp.wa.gov
1110 Capitol Way S, Suite 30 | Olympia WA 98501
PO Box 48343 | Olympia WA 98504-8343

*Please note that all DAHP employees are currently working remotely as a precaution against COVID-19. This means that
correspondence, phone calls, and the processing of invoices/payments may be delayed. | will be checking my office voicemail
frequently. Please call my cell for immediate assistance. Thank you for your patience and understanding.
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